
From: Chambers - Booth DP  

Sent: Monday, 12 September 2016 3:58 PM 
To: Michael Pegg; kyle.scott@ablawyers.com.au; Leigh Svendsen; Justin Cooney; judith@asu.org.au; 

'jennifer.zadel@afei.org.au'; 'geoffl@acs.asn.au'; emma.patton@nswact.lasa.asn.au; Giles Bray 
Cc: Chambers - Booth DP; AMOD 

Subject: FW: AM2014/285 & AM2016/24 

 
Dear Parties 
 
Deputy President Booth has asked me to respond to Michael Robson’s email sent to the Deputy 
President around 3pm today, Monday 12 September 2016. 
 
Mr Robson said: 

We understand that some parties may make a request to discuss AM2016/24 before 
AM2014/285 proceeds any further. The unions respectfully request that conciliation 
of matter AM2016/24 be deferred until after the conciliation of AM2014/285. We 
believe that the discussions in AM2014/285 are productive, and we believe that 
further progress would be hindered by an interruption of this process.  

 
The Deputy President confirms that AM2014/285 proceeds at conciliation tomorrow.  The Deputy 
President has noted the unions’ position and if anything arises she will ask to hear from all parties on 
the issue. 

Regards 

Alicia Philbey 
A/g Associate to Deputy President Booth 

Fair Work Commission  
Tel: 02 9308 1961 

chambers.booth.dp@fwc.gov.au 
alicia.philbey@fwc.gov.au 
www.fwc.gov.au  
 
10/80 William Street, East Sydney, NSW 2011 
 
 

mailto:kyle.scott@ablawyers.com.au
mailto:judith@asu.org.au
mailto:emma.patton@nswact.lasa.asn.au
mailto:chambers.booth.dp@fwc.gov.au
mailto:alicia.philbey@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/

